
A Christmas Concert Celebration
JOY TO THE WORLD

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 18, 2024
12:30PM

St. Mark CES Gymnasium
Doors will open at 12:15pm

A FESTIVE CONCERT DEDICATED TO THE
GREATEST EVENT - THE BIRTH OF JESUS CHRIST.

ST. MARK CES PRESENTS



WE KINDLY ASK THAT YOU PLAN TO STAY FOR
THE ENTIRE DURATION OF THE CONCERT TO

ENSURE EACH CLASS ENJOYS A FULL AND LIVELY
AUDIENCE.

THIS YEAR, THE FIRST THREE ROWS OF SEATING
ON BOTH SIDES OF THE GYMNASIUM WILL BE

SECTIONED OFF.   ALL FAMILIES WILL HAVE THE
OPPORTUNITY TO SIT AT THE FRONT OF THE GYM

DURING THEIR CHILD’S PERFORMANCE.  MORE
INFORMATION WILL BE PROVIDED AT THE

CONCERT.  

AFTER THE CHRISTMAS CONCERT, IF YOU
CHOOSE TO SIGN YOUR CHILD OUT TO ENJOY

THE REST OF THE AFTERNOON TOGETHER, YOU
WILL BE ABLE TO DO SO. INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE 

PROVIDED AT THE END OF THE CONCERT.  


